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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Dates for 
June 
w/c 12th Year 1 Phonics Screening  
13th  Yr 6 Safety in Action 
13th  PTFA Summer Fair Meeting 2pm 
13th   Museum Open to Parents - Yrs  
  R, 1 & 2, 2.45pm 
15th  Bonsai Class Assembly 2.30pm 
15th  Museum Open to Parents - Yrs 3  
  & 4, 2.45pm 
16th  Museum Open to Parents - Yrs 5  
  & 6, 2.45pm 
19th   Juniper Class Assembly - 2.30pm 
21st  Music Concert - 6.30pm 
22nd  Year 6 Prom Planning Meeting  - 
  2.30pm 
27th  Nursery TLCs - 3.30pm - 6.00pm 
29th  Hornbeam Class Assembly - 2.30pm 
29th  Nursery TLCs - 3.30pm - 6.00pm 
29th  New Year R Parent Meeting -  
  6.30pm 
30th  Wear your own trainers and  
  trousers/ skirt in exchange for  
  Sweets for the fair or £1 donation 

July 
3rd  INSET DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 
6th  Transition Day 
7th  PTFA Cup Cake Competition (More 
  information to follow) 
7th  Wear your own clothes in  
  exchange for books for the  
  Summer Fair or £1 donation 
7th  Year 1 Trip to Bodiam Castle 
8th  SUMMER FAIR 1pm - 4pm 
10th   End of Year Reports to Parents 
11th  Year 6 Performance 2pm and 7pm 
12th  Open Evening - 3.15pm - 5.00pm 
17th  Year R - 5 Disco 
18th  Proud of You (during school day) 
19th  Year 6 Prom 
20th  Year 6 Leavers Service - 10.00am 
21st  LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

Headteacher’s Blog 
 
The new term has led to 

new life at West Borough! Congratulations to 
Mrs Hudson who had Baby Finley on 31st May. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We’ve also had the excitement of chicks    
hatching in Year R! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I’d also like to take this opportunity to       
welcome Mrs Court to our school, who will be 
teaching in Year 5 this term. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
To guarantee delivery of school uniform before the end of 
term, all orders must be handed in to the office by    

Wednesday 28th June 2017.  
Any orders after this date will still be  processed, but we  
cannot guarantee delivery this term. As per yesterday’s 
letter regarding the price increase, if you have already     
collected an order form with the old prices, 
we will honour these if handed in today.  If 
you would like an order form, you can either 
download one from the School website, or 
collect one from the School Office. 

http://www.west-borough.kent.sch.uk/parents/school-uniform/


Congratulations Little Pickles!!!!  
 
 
 

who won this year’s Scarecrow Competition 
and a £250 prize! 

A special thank you to Mrs Skinner and Mrs 
Tarran  for all their help. 

POLITE REMINDER 
Cars should not be parked 
on the green outside the 

school.  Please park sensibly 
and responsibly. 

What a fantastic time we all had on Wednesday 7th June 
at this year's Sports Day! The weather was kind and all 
the children thoroughly enjoyed participating in all the 
events - and so did some of our Mums and Dads too! It 

was wonderful to be joined by so many of our families. Your children always appreciate 
your support. 
A huge thank you to Mr Atkinson for organising such a successful day. 
This year's winning house was Detling! Congratulations! 
1st Detling - 1050 points 
2nd Boxley - 990 points 
3rd Charing - 890 points 
4th Wrotham - 860 points 
 
Check out our website for photographs of the day! 

E N R I C H M E N T      W E E K  
What an exciting enrichment week we’ve had! The children have thoroughly enjoyed 
learning about their ‘House’ Teams and working with other children across different year 
groups. They've covered a range of skills and subjects, including Geography (map reading 
skills), History (in particular the History of the churches) and Art/DT (creating models and 
sketches of their House places). Each of the House Teams will present their findings in an 
Assembly on Monday and we will then welcome you to come and view a range of their 
learning in our ‘Museum’ next week. Please see the events on page 1 for more details.  
 
The children looked wonderful in their ‘House’ colours today and also enjoyed our school 
‘Polling Station’ where they got to vote for next year’s School Learning Council and our 
House Captains. 
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